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I am opposed . I have and continue to pay for my well . I have it tested regularly to 

maintain safe drinking water for my family. All at my expense. No government agency 

has ever compensated me for literally thousands of dollars for my well. It is in my 

opinion, government over reach onto my private property. I sincerely urge this 

committee to abort this bill as it is NOT in the best interest of the Oregon residents of 

which you are supposed to represent. My well is on my private property and the cost 

has always been paid for by me the home owner. Squash this bill and all others that 

have been written to include private property wells/ water. We will remember who to 

vote for next time. 


